AkiDwA: New employment initiative for migrant women continuing 
DOOR TO WORK - REGISTRATION NOW OPEN!

AkiDwA’s pilot work experience programme, launched in January 2011, has been successfully completed. AkiDwA, network of migrant women living in Ireland, is running the work experience programme again and registration for the next programme is now open. 
Door to Work brings employers and migrant women together for work experience of several months; AkiDwA aims to connect migrant women with various employers, based on the women’s qualifications and interest. The programme offers migrant women an opportunity to gain invaluable experience, develop professional skills, establish new contacts and get a professional reference. 
Please note that only migrant women from EEA countries and non-EEA women holding Stamp 4 could be considered for the Door to Work programme. The programme is open for migrant women residing in greater Dublin area. 

Registrations are accepted until the 30th September 2011.

For further information on the programme please contact Zuzana, T: 01 834 9851, E: zuzana@akidwa.ie or visit http://www.akidwa.ie/employment
 

